
Mike McGinn, Mayor 
City of Seattle 

November 23, 2011 

Mr. Mycle Brandy 
6181 Camino Forestal 
San Clemente, CA 92673 

Dear Mycle, 

Please accept my congratulations on your achievement. 

As a city, Seattle tries to promote walking both as a way to improve public health and to get 
where we are going so I appreciate the scale of your undertaking. Your hard work and 
dedication to achieving a major goal are admirable. 

I also recognize your inspiring story and the challenges that stroke and heart disease pose 
to many of American families each year. 

You are displaying citizenship, a commitment to service, strong character and personal 
fitness. I wish you the best as you continue to raise awareness and offer hope. 

Sincerely, 

?At' 	wic-041-._ 
Michael Mc inn 
Mayor 
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